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October 9, 2018  
 
The regular quarterly meeting of the Local Emergency Planning 
Committee (LEPC) was called to order by Sean Linn, Vice-Chair, 
at 2:00 p.m. on October 9, 2018.    
 
The minutes from the previous meeting had been emailed to all 
members before the meeting, and copies were available at the 
meeting for all to review. Chardel Hastings made a motion to 
accept the minutes with no corrections; Bryan Murphy seconded 
the motion, motion was passed by unanimous vote. 

Jason Trego conducted the Training and Exercise Planning 
Workshop; there will be separate documentation for this. 

Jason Trego gave an update on the update process to the 
Emergency Operations Plan.  

Jason reminded all present that Allen County is hosting the 
Homeland Security Exercise and Evaluation Program class October 
24th and 25th. Registration will be closing soon, so anyone 
interested should sign up as soon as possible. 

Members were given the opportunity to offer and comments, ideas, 
or suggestions. Hearing none, the meeting was adjourned by vice 
chair Sean Linn. 
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